
 
Welcome to the Year 3 Newsletter! 

This year Miss Ozgur and Miss Downey will be working in 
Year 3 to support children’s learning. 

 
PE: 

Our PE lessons are 

on Tuesday and 

Wednesday 

afternoons. Please 

ensure that children 

are dressed in the 

correct kit and have 

proper footwear.  

READING: 

Every Friday we will 

provide children with a 

new book to read. Please 

make sure that they are 

reading minimum of 20 

minutes a day and sign 

their record. Please also 

make use of Bug Club as 

children can access a 

variety of books through 

there.  

Class Dojo:  

All updates about the 

schools upcoming 

events will be uploaded 

on Class Dojo. If you are 

unable to access our 

class page, please let 

Miss Ozgur or Miss 

Downey know. 

Homework updates and 

spelling words are also 

found here.  
Homework: 

Every Monday your 

child will receive 

spelling words via 

Class Dojo, this can 

be completed in their 

yellow spelling 

books. Please ensure 

you practice as our 

spelling tests are on 

Fridays!  

Homework will be set 

on Doodle and login 

details can be found 

on Class Dojo.  

 

 

Important updates. 

Please ensure children 

wear the correct 

uniform and everything 

is labelled.  

Children should bring in 

their bags and water 

bottles every day.  

On Fridays children 

should bring in their 

reading record books 

and yellow spelling 

books.  

 

 

Achievement 

Assemblies/ Mass 

dates.  

Achievement 

Assemblies will be 

occurring on the last 

Friday of every 

month.                   

Our Mass days for 

this term are:  

1st February 2023 

22nd March 2023 

09.30 – 10.15 


